
 
 
 
 
 
 
Head of Government of the Kingdom of Morocco 
HE Aziz Akhannouch 
Palais Royal - Touarga 
Rabat 
MAROKKO 
 
 

Mohamed Lamine Haddi  

 

Your Excellency, 

I am extremely concerned about the deterioration in the health of the Sahrawi Activist: 

Mohamed Lamine Haddi, who has been held in solitary confinement since September 2017. 

He is urgent need of medical care, which along with legal support and visits from his family, 

he has not been allowed. 

I call upon you to: 

• Ensure that the conditions of his imprisonment conform to international standards and 

that solitary confinement of all “Gdeim-Izak” prisoners is discontinued. 

• That he has access to adequate medical assistance and legal support. 

I further appeal to you to hold a retrial of  Mohammed Lamine Haddi, and other “Gdeim-

Izek” prisoners, according to international standards. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 


